
Chapter and Young Eagles Coronavirus Guidelines Update May 6, 2021 

 

May 6, 2021 – Now that summer is upon us, and COVID vaccines are widely available 

in most areas, we hope you can enjoy your opportunities to fly, or engage in any level of 

aviation you enjoy. It is aviation that brings us together. EAA is continuing to monitor the 

situations across the country and answer questions regarding chapter and public 

events. Similar to businesses and other organizations, our EAA chapters and squadrons 

are in a re-opening process. As your chapter discusses the opportunity to re-engage we 

would like to again offer some updated guidance, as the situation will continue to evolve 

in different ways for different regions. Please follow CDC, state, and local regulations 

when planning a gathering. All people should become familiar with the CDC's suggested 

health precautions, communicate with your local public health officials (city, county, 

etc.). They will have the best overview on the local situation regarding public events. 

Many states are relaxing the restrictions on public gatherings as they participate in 

different phases of their respective reopening plan.  

 

Many chapters are now holding monthly meetings and gatherings while incorporating a 

level of caution and discipline regarding personal protection and space. Participation in 

these events is completely voluntary. When reopening, please place health and safety 

first. Your chapter has a better gauge on the situation in your community than we here 

at EAA headquarters, so please decide accordingly when considering the types of 

events and the potential number of participants.  


